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We wish you and your family all the best for
the Holiday Season and the New Year!

Giving Back for the Hollday Season*

On Tuesday December 3rd, our Carassauga Board Members and Pavilion Cultural Groups participated in
the Giving Tuesday Campaign supporting the Mississauga Food Bank. We'd like to thank everyone for
their contribution and support.

On Thursday Dec. 19, with the support of our Eco Challenge Sponsor, Senso Waste Management Inc., a
donation of 1500 toys was dropped off to the Peel Regional Police - Toys for Tots Campaign. Special
thanks to MPP Kaleed Rasheed for joining us.

Carassauga Office - Holiday Hours
The office will be closed from December 21st, 2019 to January 2nd, 2020.

Copyright © 2019, Carassauga Festival Inc, All rights reserved.



